
 

CITY COUNCIL  
AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO: Mayor and Council 

FROM: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

SUBJECT: Professional Service Agreement with WSB for Hwy 47 

DATE: February 18, 2025 
  

 

OVERVIEW: 

To move forward with the Hwy 47 Reconstruction, the city is responsible for completing the 

Pre-design and environmental steps of the project.   This service agreement is covered by the 

agreement between MnDOT and Anoka County.   

 

WSB been the firm that has led the latest concept designs that will move forward towards 

predesign.   They are working with the City Engineering Team as well on design questions that 

impact the city water and sewer infrastructure.   

 

Attorney has reviewed the attached and requested an increase in the general liability 

insurance.  WSB is updating their form prior to signatures. 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Council to review and approve the WSB Service Agreement for the Hwy 47 Reconstruction 

project with the final change of Article 12 – Insurance increasing the general liability from $1 

million to $2 million. 

 

Attachments:    

Professional Services Agreement 

 


